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OUR
MISSION

Dear Partner of End Hunger,

Thank you for supporting our mission to feed the hungry throughout Southern Maryland.

In 2023, we distributed over 1.6 million pounds of food to 25,000 people. I am in awe of how
this community rallied this year to ensure that food pantries remained stocked, and
families were cared for, even as food prices and cost of living continued to increase.  

Together, we are making lasting change for the people we serve.

Every time you give, you provide food that helps children concentrate in school, empowers
single parents to keep their families together, and supports neighbors going through hard
times. 

You are creating opportunities for students with learning differences and intellectual
disabilities through the Culinary Program of End Hunger. Students gain fundamental
culinary skills and critical workplace readiness skills necessary to obtain employment.
Graduates are successfully moving from cooking in the classroom to working at local
businesses. Your support made that happen.

Your generosity brings hope, education, and dignity back into families and homes. 

Thank you for being a Difference Maker in our community. Your passion, dedication, and
commitment to our mission inspire me daily. I look forward to continuing to create real-life
change in Southern Maryland with you.

With gratitude,
Megan Rollins
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ALL PEOPLE
MATTER
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“Thank you for everything you have done for our

family over the past few years.  It has helped us

tremendously and we cannot imagine what we

would have done without all of your help.  Thank

you so very much-it doesn't go unnoticed. Thank

you for everything.”

- Anonymous
                          Former Food Pantry Client

Your impact extends beyond providing food.
You are giving people hope when their life
circumstances seem bleak. You are showing
local families that no one should go hungry
and that they matter. Thank you for
supporting our mission to End Hunger
throughout Southern Maryland and showing
what it means to #GiveWhereYouLive.

In 2023, our volunteers came together to support
the mission and end hunger in our community.
In April, 131 volunteers came together to build
kits for those struggling with homelessness.
Overall, 346 volunteers helped make our
programs possible this year.  

OUR VOLUNTEERS

With our donors, volunteers, and business partners, we develop big-picture solutions to support lasting
change for food-insecure families in Southern Maryland. Because of you, families continue to have food
on their tables; students with learning differences and intellectual disabilities are learning life skills and
landing jobs that give them purpose, dignity, and a sense of belonging. 

Our business partners and donors allowed us to
grow in ways we never imagined. Construction
on the End Hunger Warehouse continues, our
Culinary Program partners have expanded
immensely, and families in Southern Maryland
are getting the support they need.

OUR PARTNERS

EVERYONE DESERVES
DIGNITY
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1.6 MILLION
POUNDS DISTRIBUTED

25,000
PEOPLE SERVED

556
VOLUNTEERS

A COMMUNITY
ENDING HUNGER

The much-anticipated completion of the food distribution space on the
first floor of the End Hunger Warehouse is expected to be fully
operational in 2024. Thanks to you, the new space will ensure that End
Hunger will continue to serve as a Redistribution Organization for The
Maryland Food Bank in Southern Maryland. 

The second floor will provide a home for The Culinary Program of End
Hunger. The third floor will serve as a resource center for other
nonprofits, have collaborative meeting spaces available for community
use, and a terrace for outdoor events, catering supported by The
Culinary Program.

Following the completion of the first floor of the building,
construction will begin for the second and third floors. The project has
moved forward steadily with the support of the U.S. Department of
Housing and Urban Development as part of multiple awards totaling
$2,498,000 in federal funds. These funds account for 27 percent of the
total project, with the other 73 percent financed from non-
governmental sources. 

THE END HUNGER WAREHOUSE:
SERVING SOUTHERN MARYLAND
FAMILIES FOR GENERATIONS TO COME
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821
EVENT 

PARTICIPANTS

2,649
HOLIDAY MEALS

DISTRIBUTED

12
CULINARY GRADUATES 

& CAMPERS

ONE FAMILY
AT A TIME 

During the month of October, our partnership with Calvert County Public Schools allows us to
create a county-wide food drive where students, parents, and teachers can come together to
support our mission and collect non-perishable food for families in need. 

Beach Elementary School rallied together to collect 1,500 pounds of food. This community
initiative gives hope to those who are struggling with food insecurity and allows children to be
part of making a difference in their community.  Your support changes lives.

BEACH ELEMENTARY COLLECTED 1,500 POUNDS OF
FOOD FOR END HUNGER MONTH

“Supporting the mission of End Hunger is important to me because,

working in schools in both urban and rural areas, I have seen the

impact food has on a child’s education and overall well-being.

When the simple need for food is met, the possibilities are endless. If

this is true for children, I imagine it is true for anyone.”

- Tyler
                Beach Elementary Teacher



MOVING TOWARDS
INDEPENDENCE

“Robert is very proud of his new kitchen skills and the food he makes. He  

recently used his skills to help put together holiday party food for a local

non-profit, including desserts, charcuterie boards, and other appetizers.”

Being part of The Culinary Program has built upon Robert’s
strengths and helped him become confident. With the support of
the program staff and their community partners, Robert learned to
safely prep, cook, and present food. He also actively prepared for job
interviews and has the necessary skills for the work environment.

Now, as a Culinary alumnus, Robert will be able to hone his front-
of-house skills and pursue a job at a local café. We are so proud of
Robert and thankful for this opportunity!

- Ann
              Robert’s Mom
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MEET ROBERT

In June, five high school students completed The Culinary Program’s first Summer
Camp for teens with learning differences. Students were introduced to international
cooking through hands-on, exploratory lessons from around the world. The 1:1 student-
to-staff ratio ensured student success in developing knowledge of kitchen safety, knife
skills, and cooking techniques, opening the door for future success in the food service
and hospitality industry. 

THE CULINARY PROGRAM HOSTS FIRST ANNUAL
TEEN SUMMER CAMP

Joe, Employed at Chick-fil-A, Prince Frederick Logan, Employed at Dream Weaver Café Alexea, Claire, and Shavonah, Provided catering

services at the End Hunger Golf Tournament

GAINING MEANINGFUL
EMPLOYMENT

Our Alumni Program supports graduates as they work towards employment. After graduation, we give
them the opportunity to be strategically matched with local hiring partners. 



Food Assistance
Coffee Program
Fundraising
General & 
Administrative

Food 
Other Income

$3,905,896

$1,677,855
$2,228,041

TOTAL INCOME*

$3,887,128

$3,238,606
$418,325

$5000
$215,197

TOTAL EXPENSES*

Financial statements for fiscal year ending December 31, 2022 can be found at endhungercalvert.org/financials.

Financial integrity matters deeply to us. 
When you give to End Hunger, you can do so with confidence.  

FINANCIAL OVERVIEW

END HUNGER TEAM

LEADERSHIP 

Steve Bertolaccini, Deale MD
Julie Sickle, St. Leonard MD
Caroll Spriggs, Huntingtown MD
Larry J. Patin, Huntingtown MD
Rev. Ann E. Edwards, Lusby MD

Megan Rollins, Executive Director

WAREHOUSE 
Cathy Ring, Director of Operations
Richie Bowie, Warehouse Manager
Shawna Couch, Partner Services Administrator

COMMUNITY RELATIONS
Richard Brown, Special Events Director
Nicolle Mulholland, Development Director
Bireet Almony, Advancement Team Coordinator 
Julya Doyle, Director of Corporate Relations
Nikolas Forbush, Finance Director

*Does not include new
Warehouse income and expenses.

CULINARY PROGRAM
Ahna Miller, Program Director
Maura Smith, Student Services Director

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

$5,878,749
END OF YEAR NET ASSETS
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Food Assistance
Coffee Program
Fundraising
General & 
Administrative

83.33%
10.76%

.12%
5.56%



TOGETHER, WE CAN 
END HUNGER IN SOUTHERN MARYLAND, 

ONE FAMILY AT A TIME.

END HUNGER IN CALVERT COUNTY 
PO BOX 758, HUNTINGTOWN, MD 20639 

INFO@ENDHUNGERCALVERT.ORG  |  410-257-5672


